
   

 

 

Middle and High School Open House 
 

 

    

 

Dear BridgePrep Family, Friends, and Community, 

 

We would like to welcome you to our Middle and High School Open House on 

Wednesday, January 20, 2016 at 6:00PM at the Main Campus.   Come meet our 

staff and administration, see our campus, and learn about the newly approved 

BridgePrep Academy of Advanced Studies High School.  Applications are 

currently being accepted for K-9 for the 2016-2017 school year.  Space is 

limited.  Come grow with us!!!!!  

Apply Online  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

Our mailing address is: 

13300 SW 120 Street 

Miami, FL 33186 

305-253-8775  

 

  

 

  

 

http://bavillagegreen.bridgeprepacademy.com/apps/forms2/?f=1575
http://bavillagegreen.bridgeprepacademy.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Bridgeprep-Academy-of-Village-Green-147278658706432/
https://www.instagram.com/bridgeprep_villagegreen/



